Date: May 18, 2021

To: Superintendents of Public School Districts
BOCES District Superintendents
School Business Officials
&KDUWHU 6FKRRO /HDGHUYV
School Food Directors

From: Kathleen R. DeCataldo

Subject: Mandatory Collection of Student Enrollment,


http://www.p12.nysed.gov/sss/




Eligible



